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          10th May 2022 
 

 
                                                                                                          
Dear Parents and Carers   
                                                                   
RE: COOPERS LANE QUEENS PLATINUM JUBILEE TEA PARTY 
 
This summer Coopers Lane and Nourish will be holding a Jubilee BBQ on Friday 
10th June 2022.   
 
If your child normally has packed lunch but would like to have the Tea Party option, 
please email lunch@cooperslane.org, specifying whether you would like the meat or 
vegetarian option. In order to give the Catering Team accurate numbers, the 
deadline for ordering for the Tea Party is by the end of the school day on Friday 27th 
May 2022.   
   
The cost of the Tea Party meal will be £2.35 for Nursery and Years 3-6 and payment 
will be required in advance via Parent Pay.  Children in Years Reception – Year 2 
will be free as per the usual universal free school meal option, as will those children 
who receive free school meals. 

 
 
Yours sincerely       
 
 
 
 
Paul Hooper 
Head Teacher 
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